SELECTMEN'S OFFICE Town of Waterboro

TOWN OF WATERBORO BOARD OF SELECTMEN POLICY STATEMENT

"TAX PAYMENTS ON MATURED TAX LIENS"

The Town of Waterboro Board of Selectmen at their September 8, 1998 Board of Selectmen's meeting require that once a property has one(1) matured tax lien, all taxes, fees, and interest will be required to be paid in full through the current tax bill.

DATE: September 8, 1998

Dale A. Witman

Brenda Charland

Willis Lord

Voted at the March 15, 1994 Board of Selectmen's Meeting.